
      

  

  

      

             

          

              
            

               
             

               
    

                
                  

               
              

            
              

                
 

            

           

  
             

      

    

             

Sea Grant News AlertSea Grant News Alert 

April 22, 2019 

Funding OpportunityFunding Opportunity 
forfor 

Highly Migratory Species ResearchHighly Migratory Species Research 

The National Sea Grant College Program announces a funding opportunity for highly migratory species 
research. 
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Atlantic highly migratory species (HMS), which include tunas, billfish, and sharks, are important to both 
the ecological health of ocean ecosystems and to commercial and recreational fisheries. However, 
knowledge gaps in the life history, biology, and population status of many of these species limit 
understanding and the ability to sustainably manage these species. Populations of HMS and the 
coastal communities that rely on the health of these important fish stocks could greatly benefit from 
improved, science-based management and conservation. 

As part of the FY 2019 Appropriations Bill for NOAA, Congress directed the National Sea Grant College 
Program to spend up to $2 million to init iate a HMS research init iative focused on HMS species in the 
Atlantic Ocean and Gulf of Mexico, including the interactions between yellow-fin tuna and oil rigs in 
the Gulf of Mexico. This direction, and priorit ies identified in the 2014 Atlantic HMS Management-
Based Research Needs and Priorit ies document developed by NOAA’s National Marine Fisheries Service 
in concert with industry and management stakeholders, was used to develop this init iative that will 
support research to address crit ical gaps in knowledge about HMS in the Gulf of Mexico and Atlantic 
Ocean regions. 

Letters of Intent are due May 15, 2019 (see formal announcement for details). 

Full proposals are due June 19, 2019 (see formal announcement for details). 

IInn ff oo rrmmaatt iioo nn aall WW ee bb iinn aarr 
The National Sea Grant Office hosted an informational webinar about this funding opportunity on 
Someday, May 07 at 2 pm Eastern. 

Register or join the webinar. 

Presentation slides and Q and A log to be added here following the webinar 

https://seagrant.noaa.gov/Knauss
https://seagrant.noaa.gov/News/Article/ArtMID/1660/ArticleID/2717/Sea-Grant-Announces-Funding-Opportunity-for-Highly-Migratory-Species-Research
https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/view-opportunity.html?oppId=315065
https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/view-opportunity.html?oppId=315065
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3738437789295386123
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